
 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT OF OPEN & DISTANCE LEARNING 

Jamia Hamdard, New Delhi 
 
 

29th September 2016 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
All the students of BCA IIIrd year who appeared in Annual Examinations 2016 are 
hereby informed that they may collect their marksheets from headoffice of DODL, 
Jamia Hamdard.  
 
The students who wish to apply for re-evaluation, may apply for the same till 14th 
October 2016. After this due date no application for re-evaluation will be accepted 
for BCA IIIrd year. 
 
 
 
 
 

(Prof. Rocket Ibrahim) 
Sr. consultant, DODL 

 

 


